3

V.

For the best experience, open this PDF portfolio in
Acrobat X or Adobe Reader X, or later.

Get Adobe Reader Now!



http://www.adobe.com/go/reader


From: Craig

To: DeJong Annola
Subject: Gun control bills
Date: Friday, April 05, 2013 8:29:47 AM

Aloha, | would like to go on the record as being opposed to all proposed gun control bills.
They would be ineffective in stopping the violence. Only law abiding citizens would be
affected by these bills and we are not the problem. Please do not infringe on our Second
Amendment rights. Mahalo for your time.

Sincerely, Craig Nishida
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